
    St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church 

7237 Morrow Road, Agassiz, British Columbia  V0M 1A3   (604) 796-9181                           

www.stanthonyagassiz.ca   email:   st.anthonys@shaw.ca; parish.sapa@rcav.org     

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite ourselves to 

the call for renewal and transformation of our spiritual, social and economic life. 

June 21, 2020 – Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

Pastor:   Fr. Dennis O. Flores 

   dflores@rcav.org 

Deacon:  Jamie Meskas 

                 jamiemeskas@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant:   Beccie Bokenfohr 

                 st.anthonys@shaw.ca  

                (604) 796-9181 

 

Sunday Mass Times:    9 am and 11 am  

Weekday Mass Times:  Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, 

Friday & Saturday – 9 am; Tuesday – 7 pm                                                                    
Sacrament of Reconciliation:   20 minutes prior to Mass 

times and/or by appointment 

Adoration of Blessed Sacrament:   First Friday of each month 

9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Mass Intentions June 20 – 27, 2020 
Saturday June 20 5 pm All Fathers (alive & 

deceased) 
Sunday June 21 9 am Thomas Wood+ 

  11 am Stella Hildebrandt+ 

Monday June 22 9 am St. Anthony’s Parish 

Tuesday June 23 7 pm Special Intention 

Wednesday June 24 9 am Special Intention 

Thursday June 25 9 am Thomas Wood+ 

Friday June 26 
 

9 am Souls who have become 
lukewarm & your own 
intentions 

Saturday June 27 9 am Special Intention 

 

Last Sunday’s Collection 

Loose $189.00 

Envelopes $1370.00 

Other $128.00 

Total Collections $1687.00 
 

Please pray for those who are ill or housebound in our  

Parish family:   Peggy Turner, Cheryl Yaretz, Lyn Milburn, Ralph 

and Jeanette Watson,  Janet Quinn, Paul Van Scheyndel, 

Wayne Turner,  Pat Donegan,  Darcy Kohuch, Sr. Celine Graf, 

Jean Van Tryp, Elizabeth Ryan, Christopher Waight,  Jane Van 

Laerhoven, Susan Pergel, Beryl Sheard 

 

Please pray for the most recently deceased:   Sean Paul 

Claggett,  

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Reflection 

 

June 14, 2020 - Most Holy Body and Blood of 

Christ (Corpus Christi) 

 

“Because there is one bread, we who are many are 

one body, for we all partake of the one bread.” (1 

Corinthians 10:17) 

 

As disciples of Jesus, we are called to lead holy 

lives and invite others to join us. Living a 

stewardship lifestyle, being grateful and generous 

with our gifts, serves a twofold purpose. One, it 

helps build God’s kingdom here on earth. Two, it 

helps us strengthen each other’s relationship with 

God the Father, Jesus, and the Holy Spirit. It 

becomes our road map to Heaven. Let’s help each 

other get there!
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6660 Pioneer Avenue,   Agassiz, BC  604 796 3559                                                                     

Dr. Darren Paul, BSc;  Dr. Zach Paul, DC 

www.agassizchiro.com 
 

AGASSIZ  PRODUCE 
7266 Pioneer Avenue 

Agassiz, BC 
(604)  796-8444 

 
 

Locally owned & operated 
Seniors’ Day:  Wednesday:  10% off regularly priced 

produce & grocery items 

 
45922 Yale Road, Chilliwack, BC 

604 795 5823   
 Locally owned & operated by Jack and Dave van Dongen 

      Joseph ven der Buhs 
     Simplified Financial 
     Certified Financial Planner 

 

                                   1-604-217-1999                                                                              
joe.venderbuhs@gmail.com 

 
 

Your complete Catholic Book & Gift Store 
 

Phone:   (604) 875-1441 
#106, 3686 Bonneville Place 

Burnaby, BC   V3N 4T6 
sales@standrewschurchsupply.com 

 
Council #16364 

Would you like to be a Knight? 
Contact Gerard Gouwenberg  
Grand Knight (604) 316 9708 
gerard.gouwenberg@hotmail.com   

 

 
 

We are grateful to our bulletin 
advertisers, and ask you to remember 

them when you require the services that 
they offer. 

 

 

Our daily weekday Masses and Sunday Mass are live on Facebook for you 

to see each day.    Please find us on our Facebook page:   St Anthony of 

Padua - Agassiz                                      
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Project Advance has some key changes this year. Archdiocesan 

funding priorities from this year’s Appeal will be directed to a 

newly established Crisis Response Fund, to help vulnerable 

individuals and families during this time of pandemic, alongside 

other ministries of evangelization and outreach. The Archdiocesan 

goal has been reduced to $1.625 million and St. Anthony of Padua 

- Agassiz’s target has been reduced from $9,500 to $4,750. The 

Appeal will officially launch in early June when past supporters 

can expect to receive a letter from the Archbishop. 

 

 

 

 Events 



Archdiocesan Events 

* Parenting on the Wings of Faith for Single Parents 

This one-evening workshop, led by Don Lasell, offers practical tools to help families who are parenting solo; provide parents and caregivers a deeper 

understanding of how to help children make a firm footing in life, using a Faith-based approach. This webinar takes place on Monday, June 22 from 

7:30 pm - 8:30 pm. Register online at beholdvancouver.org/events 

Who is Jesus, like for real? 

In this online workshop, Jake and Heather will reintroduce the Person of Jesus. Many of us have misconceptions about who Jesus is. Maybe we only 

thought of him as a good man, a main character in the bible, a boring historical figure, or a judgemental taskmaster. Jesus is the most captivating, 

passionate, engaging, loving man to walk the earth and He wants to be in a relationship with you. This online event takes place on Wednesday, June 

24 from 7:30 pm - 9:00 pm. Register online at beholdvancouver.org/events 

Forged in the Fire 

In this online workshop, Jake and Heather will discuss a Catholic approach to navigating suffering and the challenges of life. They will discuss how 

the fall of Adam and Eve has brought pain into the world, but that through the resurrection, Jesus has the power to turn suffering into a pathway to 

new life. This online event takes place on Thursday, June 25 from 7:30 pm - 9:00 pm. Register online at beholdvancouver.org/events 

Holy Angels Mausoleum Dedication Mass 

Join Archbishop J. Michael Miller, CSB for Mass live-streamed from Gardens of Gethsemani Catholic Cemetery on Sunday, June 28 at 2:30 pm. 

This special Mass is to celebrate the opening and dedication of the new Holy Angels Mausoleum at Gardens of Gethsemani. Tune in at rccav.org/live 

* Surviving the Summer at Home 

How Knowing Your Child's Temperament and Love Language will Help  

Join Frances and Matt Maddalozzo as they share their family testimony and elaborate on the graces that come with understanding temperaments and 

love languages within the family. This summer will look a little different for all of us, but this workshop will offer practical tips for understanding 

our children while we spend the next few months at home. 

 

Frances and Matt met through Catholic Christian Outreach and attended World Youth Day together in 2002 as Missionaries. They are parishioners of 

St. Luke’s Parish in Maple Ridge and have recently delved into family education to journey with those faced with the challenges of parenting. They 

have been married for 15 years and have 8 children. They have developed their parenting skills throughout the years and continue to do so today. 

This webinar takes place Monday, June 29 at 7:30 pm - 9:00 pm. Register online at beholdvancouver.org/events 

 

Email Fraud Warning 
The Archdiocese has received multiple reports from parishioners and priests who 

have fallen victim to a recent Internet email phishing scam. Imposters, posing as 

priests and using email addresses that are similar to those of our priests, have been 

emailing people asking for personal donations, gift cards, and other forms of 

financial assistance. 

 

Never respond to emails requesting Google Play cards, iTunes cards, or any other 

form of personal financial assistance, even if it appears to be from a priest, deacon, 

religious, parish staff or bishop. If you have any doubt, please contact the sender by 

other means to verify any requests. 



 


